
 
ST MIRREN FOOTBALL CLUB 

Group Ticket Application 

 
This application permits 2 adults and up to 20 under 12s seated in the Tony Fitzpatrick 
Family Stand for our match against Ross County on Wednesday 1st December 2021. 

The voucher must be redeemed via a visit to the ticket office before 2pm on Tuesday 30th 
November or can be emailed in advance to tickets@stmirren.com 

Tickets may be collected at the ticket office window up to 2pm on the Tuesday before the 
match.  

To apply for tickets please complete the following information: 

 

Club/School/Group Name 
 

 

Club/School/Group Contact Details 
(address and contact number) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Email Address 
 

 

Contact Name – Lead Adult 
 

 

Number of under 12 tickets required 
 

 

 

If you have any queries please contact St Mirren Ticket Office on 0141 840 6120. 


